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Dear Sisters, 
 
 General Chapters are a gift for the Church and the Congregation, and 
in turn, God bestows upon us the gift of the Holy Spirit—a shadow of the 
experience of the first Pentecost with Mary and the Apostles in the 
Cenacle. 
 
 With joy we announce the election of our Superior General, Vicar 
General and the three Councilors.  This is an historic election.  Our new 
administration comes from three different continents:  Europe, Asia and 
Africa.  This is a sign of our unity and diversity, daughters of St. Vincent 
Pallotti and apostles of the Eternal Father. 
 
 

       
Sr. Izabela Swierad     Sr. Josephina D’ Souza 
General Superior     Vicar General 

May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace 
in believing, so that by the power of the Holy Spirit 

you may abound in hope. 

 

Romans 15:13 



          
Sr. Honorata Lyimo Mamiro  Sr. Liberata Nyiongira      Sr. Anna Maldrzykowska 
 
 
 
 

Together, our new General Administration has promised to fulfill their duties to the best 
of their abilities, with God’s divine providence.  The Congregation, too, promises to 
assist them in their abilities to do the Will of God. 
 
May God of infinite love and mercy be with them throughout these six years.  May He 
protect in their travels and in their deliberations. 
 
We thank you, Sisters, for your yes! 
 
 

 
 


